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"Submit Comment to City Council" from Karl Hinch
1 message

Bexley Website <emcguinness@bexley.org> Mon, Sep 12, 2022 at 10:05 AM
To: electedofficials@bexley.org

Someone submitted this comment to City Council:

Would you like to
submit a comment
to City Council?:

Yes

Your Name:: Karl Hinch
Your Email
Address:: jkhinch@att.net

Your Home
Address:: 836 Pleasant Ridge Ave

Your comment to
the Bexley City
Council::

Why is the corner of Pleasant Ridge Ave and Astor a pick up location for the Link scooters
currently littering the sidewalks of Pleasant Ridge Ave? Appreciate a response from each
member of City Council and not a single response. Thank you. NINJA500

Do you wish to be
contacted regarding
your comment?:

Yes
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